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• Never leave valuables in your vehicle, even when locked. Place all 
belongings in the trunk of your vehicle.  

• Never leave your office keys unattended. Purchase a small clip or 
belt loop so you have to consciously place keys back on it. This 
helps prevent loss of important keys.   

• If you believe an individual seems suspicious, notify security. Be 
sure to note details about the person’s appearance so that you can 
thoroughly describe her/him. 

• Never give out personal information over the phone to a caller who called you without 
notice. A deputy or official will never ask for information such as a Social Security 
number, pin number or bank account number.  

• Exercise common sense and be aware of your surroundings, no matter where you are. 

Did you know? 
CAPS provides escorts 

on request! 
Call extension 7654 or 

619-644-7654 
24 hours a day/7 days a 

week. 
Emergencies: 

Dial 911 or (9)911 from a 
campus phone. 

• When walking by yourself, get off your cell phone and 
walk with purpose, making eye contact. If someone 
follows you look confident, do not engage in 
conversation and change directions if needed. 

• Get to know your building and co-workers. Never be 
afraid to ask a stranger for identification. You can also 
ask them if they are lost or need help finding 
something.  

Anonymously Report a Crime: 
San Diego Crimestoppers- 888-580-TIPS (8477) 


